
University 
Bulletin 
566 

WELCOME TO 

Texas Woman's University 
A distinguished institution exclusively for women 

TWU excel-Sin many fields, including those in science. Emphasis on schol­
arship, intellectual independence, initiative, and resourcefulness makes 
TWU the logical choice of young women seeking the best university training. 
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( ) Please send General Catalogue. 

( ) Other information: Please state: ----------------------------------

High School --------------- Graduation Date 

Name __ --------------------------------------------------------

Street and No. 

City, State ________________ _ 

Date __________ ------------------------------------------· 

UNIVERSITY BULLETIN 
'JUMBER 566 APRIL 15, 1959 
Published by the Texas Woman's University, Denton, Texas. Issued semi-monthly. Entered 
December 17, 1917, at the post office at Denton as second-class matter under Act of Congress 
-\ug. 24, 1912. 

Campus 

Government 
Association 

Mary Martha Monroe 
President 

From the moment you enroll at Texas Woman's 
University, you become a "University woman." 
This title carries with it the opportunity and re­
sponsibility of fulfilling your obligations as a mem­
ber of the TWU Campus Government Association. 
Unlike many colleges and universities, our insti­
tution provides us with countless opportunities for 
leadership and service. We are regarded as ma­
ture, intelligent, alert, sensitive young adults with 
specific objectives and goals in mind. 

There is never a lull in the University calen­
dar and you will find that active participation in 
campus affairs is an excellent way to get into the 
swing of things. CGA's outstanding Sponsorship 
Program has been designed and planned to make 
your first week on our campus a truly meaningful 
one. You will have an upperclassman sponsor who 
will be your guide and companion to our tradi­
tional Lantern Parade and University Revue and 
other important events of that ever-so-busy first 
week. 

Because of our sincere dedication to the high 
standards of our University, we proudly uphold a 
set of personal ethics which we call the Honor 
Code. This honor tradition applies to every possi­
ble phase of our campus life, for it is the founda­
tion on which our university standards are built. 
You will find the Honor Code described to you in 
your Handbook, and we hope that you will begin 
now to realize that as a citizen of our campus com­
munity, your actions and achievements reflect up­
on the standards of our entire University. 

CGA is more than just three letters. It is a 
living, breathing organization devoted to you! Your 
interest, your participation, your support--these 
give it strength. 

You will find that you, the Student Body, are 
well represented on the Student Council, the 
governing body of CGA which is composed of the 
presidents of the five all-campus organizations { de­
scribed to you in this bulletin), the presidents of 
the four undergraduate classes, presidents of the 
residential units, editors of the campus publica­
tions, two freshman class representatives, and the 
four CGA officers. 

We firmly believe in the efficiency and dynamic 
group leadership which is displayed by the Stu­
dent Council as it discusses, plans, and carries out 
such projects as the Gold Rush Carnival. Your 
interest and attendance at the Student Council 
meetings provides e:r:cellent opportunities for lead­
ership and insight in the plans and problems of 
our University. It is this spontaneous enthusiasm 
and interest in sharing ideas that have made our 
CGA the progressive, efficient organization that it 
is today. 

Texas Woman's University challenges you to 

Student 
Council of 

Social Activities 

Sandra Minger 
President 

Coming to school? ,vant to do things? Want 
to have fun? Want to meet people? You can 
answer these questions when you take an active 
part in the social activities on the campus of Texas 
Woman's University. 

Immediately following your arrival in the fall, 
your class will be "adopted" by the Junior Class 
as their "sister" class. You will attend a stylish 
open house they will give in your honor, and 
they will accompany you to a party-picnic in 
Lowry Woods. 

Many evenings will be filled by cultured, in­
tellectual or comical entertainment presented on 
our Concert and Drama Series. You will have the 
rare opportunity to see and hear unusual choral 
ensembles, magnificent theatre performers and 
thrilling dancing troupes. 

Opportunities are as numerous as "pennies from 
heaven" to hear "big name" dance bands under 
the shimmering lights of the Union Building Ball­
room at all-campus dances. 

The exciting Corps Trip Dance will "kick off" 
the big football weekend with your 6,000 "broth­
ers" from Texas A&M. Then comes the Christmas 
Dance and the Redbud Festival and the Corona­
tion Ball which is our introduction to the many 
spring activities-at this time you may be chosen 
one of the 100 Princesses to reign over the Red­
bud Court. 

All these activities will prove to be the begin­
ning of all that you take part in throughout your 
four years on campus. 

Your sophomore year will hold the thrill of 
msh parties and pledging literary-social clubs. This 
provides an excellent way to become better ac­
quainted with girls from other dorms and classes, 
as does the joining of honorary, departmental and 
regional clubs. 

You will find that TWU is a university dedi­
cated to the education of the modem woman, pro­
viding the training ground for your preparation in 
the social aspects of a mature life. Its many and 
varied social activities emphasize the traits admired 
in the gracious, intelligent and vivacious woman 
of tomorrow. 

SCSA welcomes you to join in and grow with 
us! 

take advantage of its superior academic program 
and to participate wholeheartedly in our social and 
religious functions. To accept these challenges is 
to assume the position of a mature, responsible 
citizen of our campus community. 

On behalf of all the members of CGA, and its 
four officers - Sue Titus, Carrie Hinds, Betsy 
LeBleu, and myself--1 welcome you to Texas 
Woman's University. 

Woman's 
Recreation 

Association 

Caroline "Bitsy" Bachofen 
President 

W . . . R . . . A . . . These three letters will 
become meaningful to you in September when you 
arrive on the campus of Texas Woman's Univer­
sity. You will find they mean Woman's Recrea­
tion Association ( Wow! Relaxation and Activities.) 

The Woman's Recreation Association is an or­
ganization on your campus especially for you, the 
student. As a student at TWU you are automati­
cally a member of WRA and through WRA you 
can gain new friends, skills, happiness, health, 
and a worthy use of leisure time. 

In ,vRA you can meet your classmates in an in­
formal situation with activities of every variety. 
There are special activities such as: Fun Night, 
Lantern Parade, Corn Huskin' Bee, Freshman-Jun­
ior Party, Sophomore-Senior Party, Christmas Door 
Contest, Swimming Meet, Field Day and Skating 
Party. 

You as a student need some time set aside in 
your busy day for play and relaxation with added 
companionship. You may be the active sports­
woman desiring volleyball, field hockey, basket­
ball, softball, tennis, tumbling, synchronized swim­
ming, golf, fencing, and badminton; or have a 
liking for less strenuous activities such as bridge, 
rifle shooting, archery, pool, ping pong, or bowl­
ing. You may be a lover of the great outdoors and 
wish to go bicycling over the countryside or enjoy 
an adventurous outing. Modern dance, tap dance, 
f.olk an,~ square dance clubs are for feet that are 
fancy. 
Why don"t you come out and play the WRA 

way? You'll enjoy it, you'll have a lot to gain, and 
you'll become a part of the campus more quick­
ly through participation in WRA. 

See you at Fun Night! September 17, 1959. 

Student 

Council of 

Religous Activities 

Helen Myers 
President 

A warm welcome awaits you at our university­
a university which promotes and stimulates growth, 
spiritually, mentally, and physically. 

It is the purpose of the SCRA to promote the 
spiritual life of the students on campus and to 
cooperate with the local churches in their various 
activities. 

The 
Daily Lass-O 

Sue Inwood 
Editor 

A university campus is likened to a small com­
nmnity, a composite of individuals, a sameness in 
way of life, with a personality reflective of its 
buildings, its occupants and its atmosphere. 

As universitv freshmen you will attempt to as­
sess this campus and its atmosphere, you will, so 
to speak, test the wind and then set sail-em?~rk­
ing on your university career. We are amb~tiou_s_ 
for you. , I I 

As editor-in-chief of the Daily Lass-O, student 
publication of Texas \11/oman's University, I in­
vite you to join the many readers of_ the Lass-O_ to 
learn more fully of your camrus, 1ts personality, 
its many offerings and its way of life. . 

\Ve are more than justly proud of TWU and its 
distinctive attributes. Not the least of these at­
tributes is the Daily Lass-O, the only daily news­
paper published at a woman's university, college 
or school in the world. , 

Whatever you are, wherever your hometown, 
whatever you desire and aim for-this is import­
ant not just to you, but to us-this- will be YOUR 
newspaper, the Daily Lass-O, You and your class­
mates make the news of the Lass-O. 

You will find not only -campus news and events 
in the Lass-O, but also • 1ocal, stat.:: and national 
news, features, campus cartoons, columns, edito­
rials, sports, amusements, church, clubs and so­
cial happenings. The Lass-O, a four page tabloid, 
is edited and written by what is known on cam­
pus as the "J" majors. Our University is one of the 
45 in the United States accredited by the Amer­
ican Council for Education in Journalism. 

The members of SCRA consist of two represen­
tatives from each Christian denomination and two 
Jewish representatives. Also, a student from each 
dormitory is appointed to the Council. The inter­
est in spiritual life and the cooperation of these 
members brings about unity in purpose and ac­
tion. 

Non-denominational in scope and outlook, 
SCRA, with the cooperation of the dormitories, 
sponsors Sunday morning services in the Little 
Chapel and weekly vesper services within the 
dormitories. We sponsor special programs at 
Thanksgiving, Christmas, and Easter; All-Campus 
Vespers, held one spring evening on the Chapel 
Lawn; and Religious Emphasis Week, which is 
held in the fall. 

Your days spent at our university are an oppor­
tunity to strengthen your spiritual life and mature 
in your faith. You are challenged to be a part of 
the development of a spiritual atmosphere on our 
campus. 

The SCRA wishes to welcome you to Texas 
Woman's University. 



TEXAS 
WOMAN'S 

UNIVERSITY 

A distinguished institution of higher 
learning situated in the Dallas-Fort 
Worth metropolitan area offering 
rich opportunities for girls seeking to 
prepare themselves for important ca­
reer field.s through the curricula (lead­
ing to the bachelor's, master's, and 
doctor's degrees) available in: 

College of Arts and Sciences 

College of Education 

College of Fine Arts 

College of Health, Physical 
Education and Recreation 

College of Household Arts and 

Sciences 

College of Nursing 

School of Library Science 

School of Occupational Therapy 

The Graduate School 

ON THE RIGHT -
read the 

typical comments 

by students 

"One of the most important things in 
a girl's university life is the people she 
meets and the friends she makes. Al­
though any school offers an opportunity 
for friendship, I feel that TWU somehow 
has attracted the girls who wish to be 
friendly with their fellow students. 
There is a certain atmosphere on the 
campus that brings forth smiles and 
greetings from all angles. There is a 
predominant democratic spirit that 
shines out among good pals and also 
among people who have never met. I 
think that this quality is the biggest rea­
son I am so happy to have chosen TWU 
for my university." 

* • 

"Individual abilities and capabilities are 
sought, recognized, and nurtured by a pro­
gressive student body, faculty and adminis­
tration." 

• • • 
"This can well be applied to TWU­

it does the most and costs the least. Af­
ter a few weeks on the campus, fresh­
men become poised young ladies. Char­
acter, scholarship, friendship and fun are 
all encouraged at TWU. I believe this 
is the ideal university for developing a 
girl's personality to its fullest." 

• • • • 
"It is actually like being sisters in one big 

family." 

• • * 

"Any girl who wants to get the best 
university education possible should 
consider attending TWU. I am sure that 
the courses offered and the excellent 

instructors will not disappoint her. Be­
sides the high standards of scholarship, 
I believe that one of the most important 
values of TWU is the opportunity for 
every girl to "belong." There are myriads 
of clubs here; all a girl has to do is find 
the clubs that correspond with her int­
erests and abilities and plunge into their 
activities. She'll become acquainted and 
begin having a marvelous time." 

* * * 

"At TWU a girl is prepared for her future 
role as a citizen, career woman, leader, and 
wife. We are given every advantage possible." 

• • • • 

"TWU offers a girl splendid prepara­
tion for nearly any field she may choose, 
and a degree from TWU means that she 
is fully capable of handling a job. A stu­
dent's life is well planned from the 
standpoints of education, special activi­
ties, and recreation. A girl has the op­
portunity to broaden her sense of per-

spective and emich her general knowl­
edge through hearing famous speakers, 
attending concerts and dramas, and 
coming in contact with a cosmopolitan 
student body." 

* • • • 
"Visitors on the TWU campus always re­

mark about the same thing-the spirit of 
friendliness shown by everyone. There are no 
cliques on the campus; instead, students, facul­
ty, and other staff members radiate a feeling 
of universal good will." 

* • • 
"The fine reputation and high cultur­

al standards of TWU are nationally 
known, but just as important as these is 
the social life it has to offer . . . not 
only the dances and the big weekends, 
but the dormitory life as well. Every­
thing here blends into making you feel 
right at home." 

* * * 

"Here I found the most sensible courses for 

women. I also found a friendly warm spirit 
that I do not believe can be surpassed on any 
other campus. Each girl at TWU is here be­
cause she wants to obtain an education in her 
chosen field and wants to improve her ability 
t~ get along with other girls and women. At 
'J;'WU a girl has everything to gain." 

* * * 

, "TWU teaches its girls to be inde­
~endent. In all phases of campus life 
twu students are allowed to make their 
tjwn decisions. What other quality could 
Be more important as a graduate faces 
the workaday world?" 

* • 
"One is able, if she desires, to strive for and 

assume leadership and receive the rewarding 
experience of working together." 

* * 

"Texas \Voman's University is THE 
University--the only one for women in 
the U.S. This in itself is proof enough 
that this university is an ideal place for 
a young woman to achieve an excellent 

education in any one of its nine colleges 
and schools, to gain friendships with 
young women from throughout the free 
world, and to develop the feeling of sta­
bility which youth needs to face an ever­
changing world." 

• • • • 

"She not only learns from her academic 
courses but gains much from the various cul­
tural programs which fill the calendar." 

* • • • 
"Here we have the opportunity to 

think and do for ourselves. We are de­
veloping better attitudes and philoso­
phies toward life. The age-old question 
of "Do students in colleges today actual­
ly mature through their school experi­
ences and activities?" is answered with 
a big "YES" at Texas Woman's Universi­
ty." 

"I wish everyone could enjoy TWO and 
have it mean as much to her as it has to me." 

The famed TWU Lass-O Band, shown below, is an example of the special groups open to students from all major fields. 



The 
Daedalian 
Yearbook 

Joyce Austin 
Editor 

"Hi" is about the most popular word on the 
camp11s of Texas Woman's University and you 
will find you will be greeted by it and use it 
yourself many times each day. TWU students are 
genuinely warm and sincerely friendly students 
who want you to share the value and excitement 
of university life. They want you to truly become 
a part of the wonderful thrill and importance of 
being a university student. 

The aim of the Daedalian Yearbook is to cap­
ture these thrills and highlights in your freshman 
year at Texas VVoman's University and compile 
them into a treasured book of memories. Its 368 
pages will be a pictorial history of you, your ac­
tivities, and your University from the moment yon 
arrive on campus in September through each and 
every event and activity of the vear. 

Staff members of the Daedalian are all Texas 
Woman's University students who take, develop 
and print pictures, write all copy material, type, 
proofread, edit and do all art and advertising 
work. Each of the four classes is represented on 
the staff when two freshmen sh.tdents are chosen 
in September to work on the freshman class sec­
tion. Year after year freshm~n students play large 
roles in putting out this publication. 

Building is another nopular word at Texas Wo­
man's University whether you are talking about 
the six modem struch.1res on campus this year, the 
bnilding of the University, or the hnilding of your 
life through the attainment of a higher Pducation. 
The amazing aspect of all of this building is the 
sole construction material, which is you. You in­
divid11ally, and vou as the Class of 1963, will 
be the sole foundation for fuh.1re expansion and 
growth of the University and of your life. 

Dormitory Life 
Katherine Specht 

President 
Capps Hall 

Living in the dormitory is working and playing 
with people; it is making new friends and learn­
ing to live with others. Picnics, dances, and pro­
grams are some activities of the year. The dormi­
tory means your home where people are waiting 
to help you in every way. 

You will find a Dormitory Director who is 

Student Finance 
Council 

Sharon Murphy 
President 

Opportunity-this is what SFC stands for. Al­
though these letters are the initials of the Stud~nt 
Finance Council, they actually mean somethmg 
bigger for you. 

Opportunity is provided for meeting other. stu­
dents through our Howdy Dinner, where. ID a 
friendly atmosphere, you may "really get to know" 
the other girls, both old and new, at Texas _Wo­
man's Univ~rsity. Later in the year at the Friend­
ship Dinne1·, old acquaintances are renewed and 
the fun of the year is recalled. 

You are given the opportunity to further yo~:t 
education. A prime purpose of the Student Fi­
nance Council is to raise money for scholarship! 
for worthy students. We are always happy to try 
to help girls who show a genuine desire to get a 
university education. Your participation and sup­
port of all SFC projects may help you as well 
as other girls to attain a university degree. 

SFC also gives you an opporh.mity for fun. At 
Pub Breaks you will find the air electric with the 
rinxiety and closeness of exams and Stunts. On 
Bermt~da Day you may purchase your tag and 
join the whole campus in wearing Bermuda shorts 
into the living room, to classes, in the dining hall 
and to the Bermuda Day activities in the Union 
Building. 

Yes, the Student Finance Council offers vou all 
of these opportunities and many more. While tak­
ing adv::mtage of all of these, you may have a 
true feeling of pridA that you are also doing some­
thing very worthwhile. In this way SFC is proud 
to say that it offers you the opnortunity to m::itme 
and accept the manv responsibilities with which 
you will be confronted. 

Those of us already here at the universitv real­
ize the gigantic strides that SFC will he able to 
take with your help. We are already looking for­
ward with a great de::il of curiosity about you 
and the coming year. SFC's plans are many and 
varied, yet we always include in them-even head 
them-with the hope that as an all-campus organ­
ization ready to provide opporh.mities for yon, we 
may have an opportunity to really get to know 
you. 

assisted by a group of Residential Assistants. Soph­
omore Counselors living on each floor for­
mulate the House Council which is the govern­
ment of the dormitory. All are welcoming you. 

Many things will be offered to you in your new 
ho1:1e and what you receive from it is up to you. 
This can be one of the most enriching experiences 
of your life in learning and living with people. 
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